
 
 
 

 
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

CASUAL VACANCY 
 

BOURNBROOK AND SELLY PARK WARD 
 
 

 
 

A casual vacancy has arisen in the Bournbrook and Selly Park Ward of Birmingham City Council, 

following the resignation of Councillor Brigid Jones on Thursday 21 March 2024.  

Notice in writing has been given by two local government electors, in accordance with Section 

89(1)(b) of the Local Government Act 1972, requesting an election to fill the above vacancy and  

I HEREBY fix the date of the election to fill the vacancy as:- 

 

 

 

Thursday 2 May 2024 

 

 

Robert Connelly 

Returning Officer 

  

 

 

 

                         Dated  22 March 2024   

 
 

  
     


